
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREWITH GIVEN that the United City of Yorkville will hold and conduct a 
public hearing on the proposed Redistricting Ward Map as the result of the 2020 census to 
maintain wards with nearly equal populations.  This hearing will be held at the City Council 
meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 28, 2022, in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 800 
Game Farm Road, Yorkville, IL  60560. 
 
Any person interested may appear and be heard.  Written comments regarding the redistricting 
proposal may be directed to jbehland@yorkville.il.us and will be entered into the public record. 
 
A copy of said proposed Redistricting Ward Map is available for viewing at the City of Yorkville 
Administration Offices, 800 Game Farm Road, Yorkville, IL  60560 and it can also be found on 
the City’s website at:  
 
www.yorkville.il.us/redistricting-2022  
 
Published by the authority of the City Council. 
 
        
       By:  Jori Behland 
               City Clerk 
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